
Please do not go ahead with this obscenity, 1 billion pounds is such a large amount of 

money, it was even mentioned before the current site can be refurbished for half the amount. 

 

Life is already difficult for most of us in one of the most expensive places without a further 

obscene debt placed on ourselves and further generation's. 

 

We do not need to be a healthcare hub or have world class facilities, we just need something 

practical and economically viable. 


